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Department of Energy 
Oak Ridge Operations 

P.O.Box 2001 
Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831-8723 

July 1, 1994 
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L Mr. Jeffrey Gratz 
Federal Facilities Section 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

L 
Region II 

Jacob K. Javits Federal Building 
26 Federal Plaza 

L 
New York, New York 10278 

Dear Mr. Gratz: 

I 
MAYWOOD AND WAYNE SITES - DERIVATION OF URANIUM CLEANUP GUIDELINES 

.- The purpose of this letter is to transmit three copies each of the subject 
reports. After applying the "as low as reasonably achievable" policy to the 
derived guidelines in these reports, as well as considering other factors such 
as contaminant distribution and instrument capabilities, DOE is recommending a 
uranium cleanup guideline of 100 pCi/g total uranium at each site. After 
cleanup, residual concentrations are expected to be significantly lower than 
the guideline since the site's characterization data shows that the uranium is 
co-located with thorium-232 at approximately the same concentrations. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (615) 576-5724. 

1 
I 

Sincerely, 

A- M.C- s 
Susan M. Cange, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 

-- 

Enclosure 

S Conant
See Administrative Record Document # M-710
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Department of Energy 

Oak RidgeOperations 
P.O.Box 2001 

Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831- 8723 

July 1, 1994 -- 

Mr. Nicholas Marton 
Bureau of Federal Case Management 
New Jersey Department of Environmental 

Protection and Energy 
Division of Hazardous Waste Management 
401 E State Street 
CN 028 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0028 

Dear Mr. Marton: 

MAYWOOD AND WAYNE SITES - DERIVATION OF URANIUM,CLEANUP GUIDELINES 

The purpose of this letter is to transmit three copies each of the subject 
reports. After applying the "as low as reasonably achievable" policy to the 
derived guidelines in these reports, as well as considering other factors such 
as contaminant distribution and instrument capabilities, DOE is recommending a 
uranium cleanup guideline of 100 pCi/g total uranium at each site. After 
cleanup, residual concentrations are expected to be significantly lower than 
the guideline since the site's characterization data shows that the uranium is 
co-located with thorium-232 at approximately the same concentrations. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (615) 576-5724. 

Sincerely, 

/24--M.C- ’ 
Susan M. Cange, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 

Enclosure 
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